
Minutes of the Member Meeting, 9 March 2019, MoF, Seattle 

 

The XO opened the meeting at 10:15 AM. There were 53 members and guests in 

attendance. 

New members and guests were introduced. Veterans were asked to stand and be 

recognized. 

Dave then mentioned some of the season’s flying activities and other events. 

Kerry thanked the volunteers who helped with the aviation expo in Puyallup. 

John H gave a short presentation on the new web site he has created. 

Paul asked for marshalling volunteers and specified the training date. 

Fred said he’s accepting 2019 dues and that Reno race tix are still available. 

Pete introduced 2018 scholar London Holmes.  She reported that after her 

scholarship from us last year, she won two more, and will take her Private ride in 

April. 

Pete then announced the winners of our 2019 program and introduced the two in 

attendance – Jackson Mangum and Lukas Holloman.  They each took a couple 

minutes to thank the squadron and explain why they wanted to learn to fly. 

Our guest speaker was David Williams, Executive Director of the Hydroplane & 

Raceboat Museum.  He presented the life and times of Mira Slovak, well-known 

pilot of both hydroplanes and warbirds. 

There being nothing further of interest, the meeting was adjourned at 12:15 PM. 

 

For the squadron 

 

Fred C Smyth, Adjutant 


